
Author name: Anonymous 

Date of submission: Monday, 3 March 2014 

Submission:  

To whom it may concern; 

I object to any rate variation increase from HCC as they have clearly not conducted a comprehensive review of their spending 
OR implemented austerity measures to reduce their spending. 

The swimming centres as one example lose millions of dollars per year, this is clearly un-sustainable and improper spending 
on under-utilised public resources. 

Until they conduct a review of all their operations and expenditure and provide facts and figures to local residents, then their 
application for variation should be put on hold. 

Regards 
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